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Special report to be presented on Fiskville inquiry 

On Thursday 12 November, the Victorian Parliament’s Environment, Natural Resources and Regional 
Development Committee will table in Parliament a special report on its inquiry into the CFA training college at 
Fiskville. 

An interim report was presented in June and a final report will be delivered next year. 

The special report is expected to be tabled around 10 am on Thursday 12 November and will be available after 
tabling from the Committee’s website. 
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